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Commission Special Meeng
January 30, 2024
Members of the Port of Seatle Commission will meet at 1:30 p.m. on January 30, 2024, at the Port of
Seatle Headquarters Building Commission Chambers (2711 Alaskan Way, Seatle, Washington). This
special meeng is being held for the purpose of pre-retreat planning. No virtual connecon for
public atendance is available for this meeng. The meeng is open to the public at the physical
meeng room locaon.
Meeng agendas and informaon are located on the Port Commission's website.

Copyright © 2024

All rights reserved

Port of Seatle
Commission

Ryan Calkins
Sam Cho
Fred Felleman
Toshiko Hasegawa
Hamdi Mohamed

Port of Seatle
Execuve Director

Stephen P. Metruck

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

Page 1 of 1
This document is not an official record. It was generated by recreating the body of the document from previously extracted text.

http://www.tcpdf.org

